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Report of the Faculty Senate Executive Committee (FSEC) 
March 7, 2025 
Ilana Feldman, Chair 
 
FSEC Activities 
 
FSEC met on February 21, arranging the agenda for today’s Senate meeting and receiving updates on Senate 
committee activities. The President and Provost provided some brief updates on campus and community 
activities, and the group continued its conversations about the implication of recent executive orders for the 
university. 
 
The Provost shared updated draft policy development guidelines following last month’s discussion with 
FSEC. We confirmed that PEAF has the document for its consideration and comment. 
 
The annual call for committee service remains open for another week and a half. Please be sure to sign up for 
service and spread the word in your schools; all faculty are welcome to serve on Senate committees. In 
addition, several committee chairships will turn over this spring; please reach out to Jenna in the Senate office 
if you are interested in learning more about these opportunities. Senate committees must have a Senate 
member as chair; all committees but one (Honors & Academic Convocations) have co-chairs who do not 
need to be Senate members. 
 
Personnel Actions 
 
There is one active grievance at the university; the parties have moved to mediation. 
 
Calendar 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Faculty Senate Executive Committee is March 28, 2025. Draft 
resolutions and any other possible Senate agenda items should be forwarded to Liz Carlson in the Senate 
office as soon as possible, ideally by March 21, 2025. The next regularly scheduled Faculty Senate meeting is 
April 11, 2025. 
 


